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Town Board Special Meeting
Community Center
November 3, 2014
Present: Councilman Barry, Councilman Torres, Supervisor Zimet

Not Present: Councilwoman Gallucci, Councilman Logan

Motion: Made by Councilman Barry to open a special town board meeting at 1813
Second: Councilman Torres
All Ayes

Motion: Made by Councilman Barry to accept the agenda
Second: Councilman Torres
All Ayes

Supervisor Paul Hansut, Town of Lloyd — Transfer Station discussion. Supervisor Hansut talks about
when their transfer station is open and what they charge. Their permits run by a fiscal year and they
end in April. He said they have one part time union employee and they were just approved to hire a
junior assistant. They feel having one person there is not safe. They are looking at about a $30,000 loss
for next year. There are numerous fees that are being increased. There is a Governor’s incentive for
shared services. It seems like in order for this to be considered shared services, New Paltz would have
to take over Town of Lloyd’s transfer station and Town of Lloyd would have to back out completely.
Supervisor Zimet would like them to discuss what they could do at this point to help each other out.
Town of Lloyd’s transfer station is strictly for garbage and recyclables only. They will be increasing their
rates for next year. They are also considering closing another day, and offering New Paltz as an
alternative on the days they are closed. New Paltz offers more services than Lloyd does. Our annual fees
are $20 for residents, $10 for seniors, and $35 for non-residents. Lloyd will be raising their annual fees
to $35 for residents, $20 for seniors. Laura from the transfer station says if they get a third of the Town
of Lloyd residents, there will be an $18,000-520,000 increase to ship out. She thinks extra labor will be
minimal. She believes they will bringing in landfill revenue. She is thinking that a $10,000 revenue will
be made. With the garbage they will not be making any extra money. They will make the revue with
the reuse center and the recyclables. Town of Lloyd will be giving the Town of New Paltz S5 per
customer that uses our station. Laura doesn’t see a downside to doing this. Supervisor Hansut is unsure
how the Town Board will feel now that they will not be getting the shared services incentive.
Councilman Barry says he feels if it is not going to hurt the Town of New Paltz, and at the same time help
Town of Lloyd get out of the hole, it seems like a good idea. Supervisor Zimet wonders if they can get
anything for being under the cap from the freeze. Councilman Torres would like to look at writing in to
change the legislation. Councilman Torres will try to get a better handle on the freeze and see what
incentives they have regarding shared services.



Town of Lloyd has already scanned their documents for retaining. Town of New Paltz is looking into
doing this. Supervisor Hansut suggests they call Dan Barton, he helped Town of Lloyd put their system
together.

Supervisor Hansut tells the Board about modules that were used in Town of Lloyd to build a building.
They come with the sprinkler system built in, and then you can put siding on it and they look beautiful.

Motion: Made by Councilman Barry to adjourn at 1917
Second: Councilman Logan

All Ayes
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